
Hi,  
 
I am the owner and resident of   
 
I don't agree with the planning application for 66 Church Road, BS59JY, and don't think 
it is an appropriate development for the site.  
 
My main objection is the loss of retail shops on Church Road. Previous plans for the site 
have included shop fronts and retail and there is none here. Church Road has been 
going from strength to strength and I think it would be a tragedy to lose more 
opportunities for the high street to develop to be lost. Once it has turned into housing 
there is no going back. 
 
I also feel that parking hasn't been considered for the area, putting additional pressure 
on other roads around there that are always usually full.  
 
I hope that this will be taken in to consideration.  
 
Thank you.  
 
Best Regards 
 

 
 




